
1

Jago, Ross
From: Dyer, DebraSent: 28 November 2018 16:56To: Johnny MercerCc: Evans, Tudor; Bowyer, Ian; Tuffin, Ian; Jago, RossSubject: OFFICIAL:SENSITIVE: Plymouth Public Health Grant - MP briefing Dec 2018Attachments: Plymouth PH grant - MP briefing Dec 2018.docx; Motion on Notice - Public Health Grant Nov 2018.docx

Dear Johnny  Sent on behalf of Ruth Harrell, Director of Public Health   As a result of a recent Motion on Notice approved by Plymouth City Council, I am writing to raise your awareness of the reductions in the public health grant in Plymouth, along with the significant underfunding that Plymouth has, when the needs of the population are considered, as well as ask for your support in continuing to raise this issue to government. The enclosed briefing note provides some key facts and figures which you may find helpful; we would be very happy to meet with you to provide a face to face briefing on this or other issues if that would be useful.  With best wishes  Ruth    
Ruth Harrell 
Director Of Public Health 
Plymouth City Council 
Windsor House 
Plymouth 
PL6 5UF 
T +441752307835 
E ruth.harrell@plymouth.gov.uk 
www.plymouth.gov.uk 
 
 
 

 

 


